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Warm Winter Wishes 

Principal’s Message 
I would like to thank all of our students and staff for 
all of the hard work they have put in during the first 
semester of school. I would like to wish everyone a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New year.  I hope 
that everyone takes time to enjoy their families and 
get some rest so they will be energized and read to 
get back to work in January.  We made great strides 
last year and look to continue moving forward with 
everyone giving their best effort. 

 Mahala Bowling wins 
Grandparent of the 
Year essay contest. 

 

Author Debbie Dadey Visits MRC 

Conservation Clubhouse  
KY Touchstone Energy Cooperative visited the 4th 
grade at MRC.  They brought reptiles and 
amphibians that are native to KY.  The students 
loved the snakes, frogs and salamanders. 

Positive Potential at 
MRC is a program for 
middle school age 
children that is 
designed to reduce 
risky behaviors, 
including the use of 
alcohol, tobacco and 
drugs. 



 
 

Marie Roberts-Caney   115 Redskin Run, Lost Creek, KY 41348 
606-666-7775 

2018-2019 MRC Site Based Decision Making Council 
Jason Fugate-Principal                Mary Kay Caudill-Teacher 

                             Marlene Hamilton-Teacher         Leah Lovins-Parent 
                             Tammy Keene-Teacher               Melissa Mann-Parent 
 
 

 
 

Breathitt County Shriner’s Club Visits MRC 


